due may 1st

LT. RAYMOND E. GLOVER SCHOLARSHIP GUIDELINES

The Lt. Raymond E. Glover Scholarship was established in November 1999 by Lanny Rauer in memory of his best friend. "Duke" as he was known to his family and friends, was an engineering student at WVU, when he put his studies on hold to serve his country as a Marine in Vietnam. Unfortunately Duke lost his life in February 1969, three weeks after arriving in Vietnam. In May of 2006 Lanny suddenly and unexpectedly died, his family has chosen to continue the scholarship in memory of Duke and because it meant so much to Lanny.

The scholarship will be operated in conjunction with the Monongah High School Alumni Association and North Marion High School. The guidelines are as follows:

- The scholarship will be funded by a \$1000.00 contribution made annually by the Donor to the MHS Alumni Association, prior to April 30 of each calendar year in which the award is to be made.
- The recipient of the scholarship shall be enrolled as a student at <u>West Virginia University</u> for the fall term.
- The recipient shall be a North Marion High School graduate in the year in which the scholarship is awarded.
- The North Marion High School guidance office is encouraged to make recommendations of candidates to the MHS Alumni Assocciation Board of Directors, by May 1 each year.
- The recipient shall have proven financial need and demonstrated high academic promise as determined by the MHS Alumni Association Board of Directors.
- 6. The applicant must submit a short essay on how they would benefit from the scholarship.

NAME		PHONE #
	N	
OCCUPATION:		
FATHER	MOTHER	
ACCUMULATIVE G.P.A	ANTICIPATED FIELD OF STUDY	
EXTRA-CURRICULAR		